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Dear Members, 

HAPPY NEW YEAR, we look forward to a year filled with spiritual 
inspiration and infinite blessings. 

     *************** 

Our lecture this year is on Saturday, March 13th at 11:00 AM, and will 
be a Live Web lecture via live video stream, viewable on our church 
website. vbcschurch.org  Our lecturer is Nate Frederick, and the title is 
“Learn to Pray and Heal - a Spiritual Adventure.” Our Board passed a 
motion to change our bi-annual membership meeting from Monday, 
February 15th to Monday, March 1st so that we could hold our lecture 
preparatory meeting right after.  We hope you will do all possible to 
attend both meetings. 

             *************** 

Debra Jane Lentz has applied for membership to our branch church and 
been accepted.  Deb will be signing our membership book on Sunday, 
January 17th.  Due to the health restrictions, we are forgoing a greeting 

http://vbcschurch.org


line to introduce Deb to the membership.  We ask that each member 
welcome and introduce yourself to Deb after church as you see fit. 

     *************** 

Just a reminder on how to join our Zoom church services on Sunday and 
Wednesday: 

To listen online via computer or tablet 

• Open a browser window & enter zoom.us in the address bar

• Click on "Join a meeting" (upper right)

• Enter our meeting ID: 772 562 3502 (church phone #)

• Enter the passcode: 160223  

To listen via telephone
    * Dial the Zoom phone number: 1-646-558-8656
    * Enter the meeting ID followed by #: 772 562 3502#
    * Enter the passcode followed by # : 160223#

***************

There are many Christian Science books that have been donated 
to our church which have been placed on the benches in the 
church foyer.  Please feel free to take as many books as you 
wish.

***************

The Reading Room will be closed on Monday, January 18th 2021 
in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day.

***************

https://zoom.us/


Please click the link below for this month’s spiritual inspiration: 
five-minute podcast with Mark Sappenfield

A spiritual response to political division and upheaval

***************

https://sentinel.christianscience.com/sentinel-audio/sentinel-watch/a-spiritual-response-to-political-division-and-upheaval

